
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 30, 2015 

Senator Kolkhorst to Open Southern District Office in Victoria 

Senator Lois W. Kolkhorst will hold a grand opening of her Southern District Office on July 8, 

2015. The office is located in the Bank of America building at 5606 North Navarro #300X 

Victoria, Texas 77904. The event will take place from 2:00pm - 3:30pm. The ribbon cutting 

begins at 2:30 pm. 

Kolkhorst recently named Sherre Clegg, a Victoria native as her Southern District Director 

tasked with managing the Victoria based office. This will be the first Texas Senate office located 

in Victoria since 2006, when former Senator Ken Armbrister held the seat.   

 

"The crossroads region is a thriving economic engine for Texas. That is why this office is 

important to the people of Victoria and the surrounding counties," said Kolkhorst. 

"It is an honor to serve this iconic region of Texas and it is my hope is that this office will 

provide a direct line of communication to the State Capitol." 

The public is invited to attend.  
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